
Dear Matilda,

My name is Peter from English 301 and it is very nice to meet you. I find  your letter to be very
interesting and I think that History is a interesting major to pursue. Although I am not majoring in
History, I was really considering taking some courses to broaden my knowledge beyond
Psychology. By December 2022, I am also scheduled to finish my BA. In addition, I also might
have some grammatical issues when writing, so I we can help each other with editing. Finally, I
really hope we can group up and be teammates this semester.

Best,
Peter


